Global Perspective: Hydroelectric Sites
Approximately 17 percent of the potential hydroelectric sites of the world have been developed.  The World Energy Conference estimates that the electricity produced by hydropower will increase six times by the year 2020.  The less-developed countries, which have developed about 10 percent of their hydropower, will experience most of this growth.

The projected increase will come mainly from the development of plants on large reservoirs.  However, construction of “mini-hydro” (less than 10 megawatts) and “micro-hydro” (less than 1 megawatt) plants is also increasing.  Such plants can be built in remote places and supply electricity to small areas.  China has over 80,000 such small stations, and the United States has nearly 1500.


About 50 percent of the U.S. hydroelectric capacity has been developed.  However, this static is somewhat misleading.  The Wild and Scenic Rivers Act (1968) prevents the construction of dams on designated streams.  Presently, 37 potential hydroelectric sites are on streams protected by this act.  The hydroelectric generating potential often quoted for the United States includes these areas, even though, at present, construction of plants at these sites is not possible.  In fact, some dams on rivers in states such as Maine and Washington are scheduled to be destroyed in order to improve native fisheries.  The U.S. political climate, which now favors the protection of certain rivers, might change if the demand for more energy becomes acute.
